

FRIENDS OF AUBURN HEIGHTS

PRESERVE, INC.

P.O. Box 61 - YorkLyn, DE 19736 (302) 239-2385 (800) 349-2134

President Thomas C. Marshall, Jr.

> Vice-President Clyde G. Robison

Secretary Thomas E. Cannard

Treasurer William E. Enslen

Executive Director Robert J. Reilly

Board of Directors

Thomas E. Cannard Emil E. Christofano Anne K. H. Cleary Gregory J. Landrey Ruth P. Marshall Thomas C. Marshall, Jr. P. Michael May John McNamara Joseph B. Mosteller, Jr. Daniel T. Muir Clyde G. Robison William O. Schwoebel, Jr. Joseph B. VanSciver, III Stanley J. Wilcox Richmond L. Williams J. Cameron Yorkston

Advisors

Leslie Greene Bowman Brent G. Campbell Susan S. Davis Irenee duPont, Jr. Charles W. Johnson Michael J. Jones, Sr. Howard L. Millard Charles A. Salkin Fred C. Sears, II James A. Whisman Agenda, Annual Meeting of Members 2:00 p.m., February 17, 2007 at Auburn Heights

- Opening Remarks & Call to Order Thomas C. Marshall, Jr. – President
- Minutes from 2006 Annual Meeting Thomas E. Cannard - Secretary
- Financial Report
 William E. Enslen Treasurer
- Board Election Report Jerry Lucas – Chairman, Nominating Committee
- Remarks for Delaware Division of Parks & Recreation Paul Nicholson – Park Operations Administrator
- Recap of the Past Year & Plans for 2007 Robert J. Reilly – Executive Director
- FAHP Strategic Planning Process
 Robert J. Reilly Executive Director
- Other Business
- Adjournment

After adjournment, Bob Reilly will present a slide show, "Alternative Energy Cars in the Brass Car Era," which he prepared for last week's Annual Meeting of the Antique Automobile Club of America.